
Horseman’s Green News Report – Local Cafe Supports Demen:a UK’s “Time for a Cuppa” 

The Green Cafe in the small hamlet of Horseman’s Green opened its doors again on Saturday 
Morning for what is fondly known as a “Posh Coffee Morning”. A range of speciality teas and 
freshly brewed coffee was available for local residents from 10.30 am through to 12.00. A 
variety of delicious homemade cake was also on offer all kindly donated by residents from the 
local community.  

 The popularity of this ‘pop up’ cafe seems to be growing with in excess of 50 people dropping 
in for a friendly chat and ‘brew’.  The Community Hall was quite a buzz with the noise of their 
chaNer!  Pat Burns, a Community Agent worker based at The Rainbow Centre, Penley was also 
present at the Coffee Morning offering informaSon on a range of issues which might impact the 
life of the  over 50’s. 

The Coffee Morning with its raffle raised in excess of £230 for DemenSa UK.  

Grateful thanks go to all who generously made and donated cakes and to those who supported 
this event. Special thanks also to those who worked Srelessly in the kitchen! A highly successful 
morning! 

The Green Cafe will be open again on the morning of May 11th – do drop in if you are in the 
vicinity. You can be assured of a warm welcome. 

Other future events in Horseman’s Green include: A Bingo Night on Friday March 22nd and a 70’s 
Music Night on Friday April 12th. Check out the Horseman’s Green Facebook page for details on 
these and other events. 


